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For Action
 

City Council Transmittal – Executive Committee Item 15.14 – 
City of Toronto COVID-19 Response and Accessibility 
Date: September 24, 2020 
To: TTC Board 
From: Director – Commission Services 

Summary 

Transmittal letter from the City Clerk confirming that City Council on July 28 and 29, 
2020, adopted the subject item and has forwarded a copy of City Council’s decision to 
the Toronto Transit Commission Board for consideration. 

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1.	 Request the Chief Executive Officer, Toronto Transit Commission to bring forward 
presentations on new or existing initiatives, detailing any efforts and modifications to 
accommodate persons with disabilities, as a response to COVID-19 response and 
recovery, to a future meeting of the Toronto Accessibility Advisory Committee. 

Signature 

Chrisanne Finnerty 
Director – Commission Services 

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – City Council Transmittal – Executive Committee Item 15.14 
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